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 We are continuing to celebrate our students in various ways. This month, we gave Aggie Shout-

Outs to students and celebrated with school PA announcements and social media posts. 
 
 Our middle school Aggies had an opportunity to participate in a Morley Cookie Dough 

fundraiser to earn money for the Washington, D.C. trip in 2025. The students earned over 
$35,000, which will go into each student’s trip account. 

 
 We have surveyed the parents of students in the Class of 2030 (current 7th graders) and found 

that most students who plan to attend our next trip to Washington, D.C., would like to do it in 
two years as a combined group of 8th and 9th grade students. We are currently working on dates 
for a trip in June of 2027. 
 

 The middle school students spent the last half-day participating in house activities focusing on 
social media and online safety. The students also reviewed how to report safety issues using the 
OK2Say tip line. 
 

 Approximately 60% of our middle school students had a parent or guardian attend Parent-
Teacher Conferences, which is slightly above average from past years. 

 
 

                        
 

       


